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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Don Winn, AF4Z
1882 Barkley Avenue

Melbourne, Florida 32935-3934

Dear Don,
We appreciate all the support you gave us for the Hamfest.  We are sure that our sometimes daily request to update the web site was a royal pain.  However you took it in stride and kept things up to date as quickly as you could for us and we really are grateful for your hard work and efforts.  We also appreciate all you did to help close out on Sunday it was a comfort to us in that trying time to be able to count on our PCARS friends to cover for us while we attended my dad’s services.
A special thanks for making the financial transition on Saturday so that we could have the money matters in order before we left.  Jim and I were really concerned about leaving the entire bank with the other receipts and your efforts to stay and handle the matter with Jim is truly appreciated.

We really just wanted to say thank you for your part in making this a great Hamfest.
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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